
ORDER NO. 08-319

ENTERED 06/11/08

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1380

In the Matter of

NEUSTAR, INC.

Petition, on Behalf of the Oregon
Telecommunications Industry, for Relief of the
541 Numbering Plan Area.

)
) ORDER
)
)
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: INVESTIGATION OPENED

At its Public Meeting on June 10, 2008, the Public Utility Commission of
Oregon (Commission) adopted Staff’s recommendation to open an investigation seeking
public comments on the appropriate method of providing number relief for the 541 area
code. Staff should participate with the Oregon telecommunications industry (industry)
representatives in the generation of media releases and customer education, community
involvement, and public forums to solicit comments on the industry proposal presented in
the NeuStar, Inc. petition dated April 30, 2008. Staff shall report to the Commission, at a
public meeting in the fall of 2008, the results of its investigation and its recommendation
concerning the appropriate method of providing number relief.

A description of the filing and its procedural history is contained in the
Staff Report, attached as Appendix A, and incorporated by reference.

ORDER

IT IS ORDERED that:

1. An investigation is opened to seek public comment on the appropriate
method of providing number relief for the 541 area code.








